
 

MEMO 

TO:​ ​ Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 

FROM: ​ Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities  
Date:​ ​ March 7, 2025 

RE:​            2025 Summer Paint Crew & Paint Crew Supervisor Positions Request DC 
                      
 
 
Permission is requested to post nine (9) painter positions and one (1) paint crew supervisor 
position for the district's summer painting using funds allocated in the 2024-2025 maintenance 
budget. A list of painting needs is being compiled and studied by the maintenance department 
leadership and will be used to set the painting schedule for the summer work. 
 
 
 
.I recommend approval of this request.  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


